
Now, may He who 
supplies seed to the 
sower, and bread for 
food, supply and 
multiply the seed 
you have sown and 
increase the fruits 
of your 
righteousness.
2 Corinthians 9:10 

Dear partners, Thank you! I treasure your prayers, encouragement and financial support deep inside my heart! 
Your amazing seed and faithfulness to TALOF are making a huge difference in the lives of the children and to 
many people in Mugembe Village. What a joy it is for me to share God’s amazing faithfulness, even in times when 
we struggle, but never give up. We stand in faith, believing for the supernatural manifestation of His provisions 
to continue the construction. It has been five years already; we have 275 children attending classes. Our current 
need is to finish constructing the third building, which will house three additional classrooms for 5th, 6th and 7th

grade.  We aim to accomplish this by the end of this month January! But He is Lord of the impossible, and with 
God, ALL things are possible. I believe! Matthew 19:26

I was reading Brother Jerry Savelle’s letter and shouting with joy about what the Lord says to him…”You are
walking into a new season of harvest, 2023 will be the year of the maximum, the year of the highest level
attainable.” I received it and my prayers are with all of you, my dear partners, for His word to be manifested in all
of us.

January 2023

With grateful hearts from USA and Uganda

Thank you for donating 6 sewing machines to train these young girls 
who have suffered from abusive situations. They are so grateful to 
you because their lives are changing, and they are attending Bible 
studies too.

We still need $18K to complete 
construction. If you would like to plant 
a seed, the kids will be so surprised of 
the goodness of God because that is 
exactly what they are praying for.



Thank you partners for contributing to the Christmas Angel Tree celebration. They didn’t know what Christmas was, so we taught them 
the meaning of Christmas. We showed a movie about Jesus, they enjoyed gifts, food and games. They were so amazed that many of them 
even cried tears of joy when receiving gifts. You have made a difference in a life of each child.

WHAT IS 
THAT?!

To donate please mail to: P.O. Box 220612 Santa Clarita, CA 91322        |        www.talof.org


